
 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular : EHS/EN/01/13 

 

Date : 7th March 2013 

 

To : All concerned Trakhees’ Clients and Dubai World Business Units 

 

Subject : Red Tide Alert 

 

 

Kindly be informed that as per the Ministry of Environment and Water (MOEW) there is a 

possibility of red tide phenomenon in coastal areas of the United Arab Emirates in the Sea of 

Oman. According to the report, there is a presence of certain biological organisms resulting to the 

release of chlorophyll pigments. Continuous monitoring of the situation is currently on-going. 

 

With this, all are hereby advised to be vigilant and to direct any related incidents to this Authority.  

 

 

 

Dr. Hamad Al Falasi 

Manager – Environment Department 

Environment, Health and Safety (EHS) – Trakhees 

Ports, Customs and Free Zone Corporation 
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